
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am an experienced Professional Engineer with a wife and 5 children. 

If we permit this industry to shut down, we become even more dependent on other countries 
and lose the capacity of the small component manufacturers. It may seem economically 
sound to not support this industry. Not having the manufacturing capacity and becoming 
totally reliant on overseas is NOT in Australia's long-term interests; we will not be able to 
control supply and/or costs. 

Please see above. 

This is now very important, nationally! 

Kind Regards, 
Roger Seccombe 
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